
JOB OPPORTUNITIES FOR CERTIFIED

Traffic Control Persons
Available immediately in Quesnel, BC

AEL Traffic Control is seeking applications for Traffic 
Control Persons in the Quesnel Area. Applicants must 
meet the following qualifications and conditions:

• Current Flagging Certificate
• Valid BC Driver’s License and positive driving record
• Reliable and flexible, as the nature of the work is on 

call (24/7)
• Physically fit and able to work outdoors in all 

weather conditions
• Safety footwear is required

Applicants must provide details of qualifications 
and experience, as well as a photocopy of a flagging 
certificate, driver’s license and current drivers abstract. 
Candidates are subject to pre-employment drug 
testing.

Please send your application to:
Bonnie Kelly, Traffic Control Supervisor

3401 Quesnel-Hixon Rd. Quesnel. BC V2J 5Z5
Phone: (250) 992-8809 extension 112 

Fax: (250) 992-3656
Email: bkelly@emconservices.ca

Are you interested in becoming a

TRAFFIC CONTROL PERSON?

Sign Up Today! 
Become Certified in 2 Days! 
Please check  TCP course dates and locations at the 

BCCSA website at:  https://www.bccsa.ca

Interested clients are asked to Contact our Traffic 
Control Supervisor, see below for contact info.


